Glenview Homeowners Association, Inc P.O. Box 52123 Knoxville, TN 37950-2123

Dan Kelly Metropolitan Planning Commission Suite 403 City County Building 400 Main Street Knoxville, TN 37902



RE: File # 7-D-07-UR

Dear Mr. Kelly:

The Glenview Homeowners Association Board of Directors has met with Mike Turner on a couple of occasions to discuss the originally proposed walking trail in Glenview subdivision. We have discussed the feasibility of the originally planned trail and several other alternatives.

We have concluded that Mike Turner was correct about the original walking trail not being the best investment for the community. We have proposed several other enhancements to the community including a covered picnic structure, and other improvements to our common and entrance areas. Mike Turner has already completed some of the items and we are waiting on final discussions to be agreed upon before he can finish. We have all agreed to a completion date on or before March 31, 2008.

We desire that the Metropolitan Planning Commission approve the Use on Review amendment as originally requested.

Sincerely,

Clarence Scott

President

865-803-1574